
 

 

West Yorkshire Housing Partnership CEO Meeting – 21 November 2024 

Summary of Discussions for External Publication 

Background 

This document summarises the discussions at the West Yorkshire Housing 
Partnership meeting on 21 November 2024. It will be published for external partners 
and stakeholders to keep up to date with the work of the Partnership. 

Meeting summary 

The meeting included the following discussions: 

• Annual report – This is the final stages of production and on track to be published 
in January 2025. 

• Inclusive Communities workstream – The workstream is currently planning out 
the priorities for the year. 

• Quality and Regeneration workstream – The workstream is focussing on damp 
and mould, health and safety reporting and the Mayor’s proposal for the creation 
of a Good Landlord Charter. 

• Health, Housing and Homelessness workstream – Further updates were provided 
on the work homelessness, dementia and domestic abuse. 

• Climate Emergency workstream – Discussions took place about bids to the 
Social Housing Decarbonisation Fund and the ongoing Knowledge Transfer 
Partnership (KTP) with Huddersfield University.  

• New Development – The workstream updated on steps being taken to build new 
homes.    
 

The Mayor of West Yorkshire, Tracy Brabin, attended the meeting. The Chair of the 
Partnership, Andy Wallhead gave an update on the work of the Partnership and a 
general discussion took place on how we can work together to tackle West 
Yorkshire’s housing challenges.   


